
 
 
 

 
 

 
16th April 2024 

 
Dear Year 10 Parent/Carer, 
 
Please can we remind you that the year 10 mock examinations start on Monday 
22nd April 2024. The exams will take place in formal examination conditions in the 
sports hall with exam desks and invigilators. For morning exams, year 10 students 
should leave registration at 9am and go to the PE2 annex to drop their bags before 
making their way to the outside entrance (near DT) of the sports hall for a 9-15am 
start. For afternoon exams, students should go to the same bag drop at 1-15pm 
ready to start their exam in the sports hall at 1-30pm. Those students with access 
arrangements who are taking exams in smaller rooms should take their coats and 
bags with them. All students should check seat numbers before going to the exam 
hall (posted outside the exam office and next to sports hall). 
 
If any students have an exam clash, they should refer to the exam timetable  or see 
Mrs Mahoney, Exams Officer who will make alternative arrangements. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr D Holdsworth 
Assistant Headteacher (KS4) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Year-10-Exam-timetable.pdf


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 


